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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 079/20/FOI


	Dyddiad / Date: 1st July 2020



Further to your request for information dated 11th June 2020, I am pleased to provide the following in response to your request. 
You asked us:
For the last 6 months, please provide the number of patients that have received wet macular degeneration eye treatment at Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) by month.
Our Response:
In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000, this letter acts as a Refusal Notice under section 17 of the Act.

The Health Board does not hold the data in a format that would enable us to fully respond to your request to the level of detail required.  The only way we could identify the number of patients that have received wet macular degeneration eye treatment for the last 6 months is to review patient case notes.
As this is not information that the Health Board routinely compiles, we would have to carry out a specific exercise to collate this data.  From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that to comply with your particular request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  This is currently £450.  In reaching this decision we estimate that it would take staff in excess of 206 hours to locate and review patient case notes. This figure is based on a timescale of 15 minutes per patient case note, there being 824 records to review for the time-period 1st October 2019 to 31st March 2020 (latest available data). Therefore, to obtain the data would work out at approximately 206 hours @ £25.00 per hour (cost permitted under the Act) = £5,150.


We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


